
Lancaster Deputy J. Elizondo and Field Sergeant K. Turrill responded to a report of a traffic

collision in the 2300 block of West Lancaster Blvd. around 8PM Monday (11-05-12.)

When they arrived, they saw that a van had crashed into a tree. They quickly learned that the

driver of the van was not breathing and had no pulse.  Working together, they immediately began

CPR. They continued their efforts for several minutes until the driver began to take shallow

breaths and a pulse was located.  The driver was transported to a local hospital by L.A. County

Fire Paramedics, where he remains in critical condition.

While ensuring the crashed van was not a fire hazard, L.A. County Fire personnel found several

bottles of an unknown liquid that had spilled in the rear of the van. Fearing the liquid may be

hazardous in nature, the L.A. County Fire Department's Hazardous Materials Unit responded.

During the incident, Lancaster Blvd was closed between 25th Street West and Valley Central Way.

A nearby Gas Station was also evacuated and temporarily closed.  It was determined, that the

liquid was some type of non- toxic household cleaning fluid.

The collision is being investigated by Lancaster Station's Traffic Safety office.       
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Partner to prevent or report cri

me by contacting your local Sheriff's Station. Or if you wish to remain anonymous, call "LA Crime

Stoppers" by dialing 800-222-TIPS (8477), or text the letters TIPLA plus your tip to CRIMES

(274637), or by using the website  http://lacrimestoppers.org

                                                             To receive detailed up-to-date information directly from

LASD via e-mail, register for "Nixle" alerts at www.Nixle.com    and register for "LASD-HQ

Newsroom (SHB,) Los Angeles County Sheriff" and also register for your local LASD Station area.

Or text your zip code to 88877 to receive text alerts only
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